Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had such a lovely week and the children are becoming more independent which is fantastic to see. We have started our Read Write Inc lessons and the children have been trying so hard to learn the sounds and write the letters with the correct formation.

This week the children have been adding details to their self-portraits, impressing us with their repeating patterns and scissor skills and we had lots of fun picking apples from the school apple tree and making yummy apple cupcakes!

Topic

Next Friday, 20th September we are having a 'Wear something that makes you feel happy' Day to start our topic, Happiness! The children can wear anything they wish, but please be mindful that we will be going out for play and the children will be running around!

On **Thursday 26th September** we will be celebrating European Day Of Languages. Our class will be learning about Germany so please dress your child in the colours of the flag of Germany (black, red and gold) or anything Germany-related! Please be mindful that we will be going outside to play so appropriate footwear is needed.

The links for the sounds we have learnt this week are as follows if you would like to reinforce them at home:

m

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/MaTDKHJb/BjpajV7z

<u>a</u>

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/smc3bzxq/SKYlSLzt

<u>s</u> https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/uXj5xqq6/8SbcMnfn

d

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/SCUgoMVP/dlvdmXku

<u>t</u> https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/z7xdggid/3jcVRJ1v

These links are valid until December 25th.

Please remember that we have an open-door policy in St Brides, so if you have any queries or concerns please come and see us.

Thank you for your support and have a lovely weekend!

Best Wishes,

Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins